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Dear Friends and Family: 

How are you doing? How can we pray for you? 

All of us at the Word of Life property are doing well. Although many of our activities had to be cancelled, 

we have been asking God for wisdom to find new ways to minister to others during this hard time we are 

facing around the world. We are currently in voluntary quarantine in our area, but there are other areas in 

Santiago where mandatory quarantine has taken place already. 

Early March, before the COVID-19 affected our 

country, we were able to have a week long 

evangelistic outreach with the help of a group of 

students from the Bilingual Bible Program of Word 

of Life Bible Institute in Argentina. We were able to 

visit churches, schools, orphanages, and serve the 

community. This through cultural exchange 

experiences, sporting activities and the preaching 

of the gospel. The Lord allowed us to reach 1.450 people of which 150 of them 

manifested trusting Christ as Savior.  
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On March 14th, in our property, we had the kickoff of our Local Church Ministries. Gathering 450 teens that 

represented the 19 churches that work with us and which we assist their youth groups.    

                                         

Due to the spread of the virus in Chile, which to date we have 8.273 cases of corona virus, we have had 

to find new ways to continue to serve. We have been working on the maintenance of the property. We 

have been doing some landscaping as well as carpentry work. 
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The Center of Evangelism and Discipleship program has 

also transitioned into an online class format since they 

cannot study on our campus, as it was originally intended.  

We praise God because we have 13 students that are 

wanting to learn more about the Bible and get further 

training to serve more effectively in their churches.  

 

Alongside my wife, during this tough times, we have been able to take more time to assist the needs of 

the missionary families at Word of Life Chile and to perform the administrative tasks that involves our new 

position. 

Each week our home turns into 

a ´´home recording studio´´, 

from which we record the 

youth group and Sunday 

services for our local church.  

 

                                                         

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit Our Youtube Channel : CB ESPACIO JOVEN 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Z7iN_OdOEzA
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The missionaries from Word of Life Chile are making themselves available to record and assist the local 

churches and their youth groups through online preaching and discipleship 

   

 

We ask for your prayers: 

1. For God´s protection over our family. In Chile we are about to get into the critical contagion 

period.  

2. Please pray for wisdom and peace for our family during the uncertainty we are facing regarding 

both of our daughter’s weddings. Both of their weddings have had to be postponed and we are 

unable to reschedule them yet because of COVID-19 and other factors like Keila´s Visa 

acceptance. 

3. Also pray for wisdom to be able to reach Chilean people that are in need or will be in great need 

by the end of this pandemic. We have some ideas to be able to do so. For example, we would 

love to celebrate the end of the pandemic and quarantine period by opening our facilities for the 

community. Providing them with a recreational day and giving them boxes of non-perishable food. 

In order to do so, we will need to partner with other churches and brothers and sisters in Christ that 

would like to be part of this project by praying and giving. Please be praying for this idea as it turns 

into a project since it could be an amazing opportunity to share the gospel.  

Thank you again for your concern and monthly support.  

It is a great blessing for us. 

 

God Bless you, 

Marco, Ingrid, Keila y Dámaris. 

Psalm 48:14 

 


